
 

 

April 30 WEBINAR FOLLOW-UP MATERIAL: Use of Public TV 

Replay  

Slides 

Teachers Helping Teachers resources 

Certificate of Attendance  

 

Regarding the National Board assessment, we emailed candidates most recently on April 27. 

That message and all previous communications are available on our dedicated COVID-19 page 

here.  

• If you have questions about Component 1 testing, please go to the VUE customer support 

page which includes information about how the COVID-19 risk is being addressed at 

testing sites generally and in your area.  

• All other questions should be addressed to NB customer support via the webform at or 

call us at 1-800-22-TEACH.  

 

https://nbpts.zoom.us/rec/share/z9dnAJzZqU9JX7Pj-nDVRYB7PJ_qX6a8hiYXqfJYz0epcwD80tLvoVS0ImBKA6SA
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/17ECPP4W7E64w_QdkfhzaiCgD8yWMIwg4f227q0zCwC8/edit?usp=sharing
http://bit.ly/teachershelpingteachers
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CqEHxwUpcAv7IXY8-aruM0cjHzqTAVXL/view?usp=sharing
https://www.nbpts.org/covid-19/
https://home.pearsonvue.com/nbpts
https://home.pearsonvue.com/nbpts
https://www.nbpts.org/contact-us

